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Phase one of the Wingham & District Hospital facility improvement project is 

well underway. Progress is being made to create a new Oncology and 

Pharmacy space and relocate administrative space.  The primary care clinic at 

the Royal Oaks Health & Wellness Centre is open and operating well. 
 

Thank you for your ongoing support of your Hospital 

and the future of local healthcare. 
 

To our transformational donors 
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Community members were welcomed to the new medical clinic at the Royal Oaks Health & Wellness Centre in 

June. All physicians and staff are now settled into the new clinic space. The clinic is fully operational.  
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ADMINISTRATIVE AREA RENOVATION 

The former medical clinic space in the basement of the Hospital is in the progress of being renovated into much 

needed meeting space. As part of the effort to improve access to patient services on the first floor the 

administrative and meeting spaces that formerly occupied the first floor were displaced. If tasks remain on 

schedule, staff could possibly be moving in to their new offices in early October.  

  

   

                                                           Work continues on the demolition of the former business offices, terrace          

                                                           room and physio gym in preparation for the construction of the new  

                                                           Oncology and Pharmacy departments. This includes additional supportive 

                                                           structural work. It is anticipated 

                                                           that the new areas will be 

                                                           completed early in the new year. 

                                                                         

 

                                                           A bright new waiting area is now  

                                                           open on the first floor. This area  

had previously been under construction. As part of the plan to create  

better access to patient services on the main floor this waiting room was  

created to provide a comfortable space for rehab, speech therapy and social work patients. 

 

 

<  New board 

room under 

construction. 

 

New terrace 

room under 

construction  > 


